
Parish Staff: 

Father Stanley Drewniak, Pastor 
Linette Hopwood, Secretary 

Email: stlawrenceswilm@yahoo.com 

Web Page:  swkrcatholics.org 

Anne Simms & Tiffany Staab CCD Directors 
 

Office Hours:  9-1 Monday –Friday     
St. Lawrence Rectory (815) 237-2230 

Maria Hakey, Bulletin (815) 237-8268 

 

Hall Rentals – Call the Office 

 

Mass Schedule: 

Sat. –    4:00pm 

Sun. – 10:00am 

Tues.    6:30pm  

Wed. & Thurs. – 7:30am 

 

Reconciliation: 

Saturday 3:30pm – 4:00pm. 

 

SACRAMENT of BAPTISM – Baptisms are 

celebrated during the 10:00 am Mass. Please 

call the Rectory to make arrangements. 

  

MARRIAGES -Diocesan policy require at least 

a six month preparation process.  Couples who 

are planning to marry should speak directly 

with the pastor before setting a date.  No wed-

dings are scheduled on Sundays. 

 

HOSPITALIZED PARISHIONERS – Due 

to a change in the privacy law, Father cannot go 

to the hospital and ask for a list of parishioners 

for him to visit.  As a patient, you must ask the 

hospital to notify the Rectory that you are re-

questing a visit.  For our homebound parish-

ioners, if you would like Father to visit, please 

call the Rectory and Father will be more than 

happy to come and visit you.  Thank you! 

 

 

ST. LAWRENCE CATHOLIC CHURCH 

MASS INTENTIONS:   
9/19/20  Sat. 4:00pm  +Jimmy Yatuni (Bob Suddick) 
9/20/20  Sun. 10:00am  Parishioners 
9/21/20  Mon.  No Mass 
9/22/20  Tues.  6:30pm +Cinotto & Pomatto Families (Family) 
                                           +Constantine Family 
9/23/20  Wed.  7:30am +Merrill Harvey (Harvey Family) 
                                          +Sheriff Terry Marketti (Friends) 
9/24/20  Thurs. 7:30am +Gary Morris (Kurt & Betsy Lutz) 
                                   +Bernadette Davidson (James & Stacy Davidson) 
9/25/20  Fri.      No Mass 
9/26/20  Sat. 4:00pm  +Evelyn Ford (Jerry & Karen Grubbs) 
9/27/20  Sun. 10:00am  +Frank Mahoney (Nancy Mahoney, Amy 
           Wren & Family, Donnie Mahoney & Family) 

REMEMBER in PRAYER our deceased relatives and friends, the ill of 

our parish and community, nursing home residents, the homeless, 

hungry and unemployed, those living alone and our own special 

intentions we hold deep in our hearts.  Keep in prayer all men and 

women serving our country, the injured and those being held pris-

oners.  Let us not forget all men and women who gave up their lives 

so we may live in freedom and in peace!   

Weekly Income: 
Sunday Collection $    1669.00 
Children Envelopes $                   0 
Improvement    $       230.00 
Thank you!  Your support is appreciated. 

Liturgical Schedule      Lector           Greeter          Usher           
  9/19  Sat.     4pm        D. Wollgast       Lutz         Residori/Perkins 
  9/20  Sun.    10am        T. Staab  Himes         Himes/Himes 
 
  9/26  Sat.     4pm        T. Peterson  Ford         Residori/Phillips 
  9/27  Sun.    10am        M. Pfeifer         Holohan          Chase/Pfeifer 

Holy Father’s Intention for the month of September:   
General Intention:  Respect for the Planetôs Resources.  That the planetôs 
resources will not be plundered, but shared in a just and respectful man-
ner. 

If you would like a Mass Intention said please contact the Rectory.  
Suggested donation is $10. 

To donate online please go to www.dioceseofjoliet.org and select 
Donate (green button) then select Universal Offertory Giving.  To 
be of assistance, the Diocese has set up a universal offertory fund 
for any Diocese of Joliet parish. All monies will be directed to the 
parish of your choice.    Thank you.  

FROM AROUND THE PARISH News & Upcoming Events 

Our condolences to the family and fr iends of  Mil-
dred Hibler who entered Eternal Life.  Eternal Rest 
Grant to her O Lord.  May her soul and all the souls of 
the Faithful Departed through the mercy of God, Rest 
in Peace!   

Baptism- Congratulations to the parents & family 
of Maksym Jasper Malak who received the Sacrament 
of Baptism.  May God always hold him in the Palm of 
His Hands! 

The flowers on each side of the tabernacle are in 
memory of Natalie & Sereno Lardi donated by Dave 
& Debbie Wollgast.  Thank you for the beautiful 
flowers. 

The Word of Life-ñThroughout salvation history, God 
has welcomed repentant sinners with special joy. Jesus 
concludes the parable of the lost sheep with these words: 
óthere will be more joy in heaven over one sinner who 
repents than over ninety-nine righteous people who have 
no need of repentanceô (Lk 15:7)*.ò  
NABRE É 2010 CCD. Used with permission. USCCB Secretari-
at of Pro-Life Activities ñLife Matters: Forgiveness and Healing 
After Abortionò 

Monday, September 21 at 4pm Catholic Charitiesô 
and Northern Illinois Food Bank Mobile Food 
Pantry will be distr ibuting food in South Wilming-
ton at St. Lawrence Church parking lot (rain or shine). 
Participants are asked to remain in their cars.  The 
Mobile Food Pantry will use a ñdrive thruò method to 
distribute pre-packaged groceries to ensure that all 
participants are safe during the COVID-19 pandemic.  
You do not have to be Catholic to participate.  Catho-
lic Charities helps people of all faiths and beliefs.  
This Mobile Food Truck is sponsored by Diocese of 
Joliet Rice Bowl Distribution and an Anonymous 
Donor.   
 
We are in need of extra volunteers to help with 
Traffic Control at 2pm, if you can help us, we 
would really appreciate it.  Thank you!  All other  
volunteers, please arrive by 3:00pm and wear a mask.  
Thank you!  We appreciate ALL of our volunteers! 

Twenty-Fifth Sunday in Ordinary Time – 20 Sept.2020  
Isaiah 55:6-9.  Psalm 145:2-3, 8-9, 17-18.  Philippians 

1:20c-24, 27a.  Matthew 20:1-16a.   
How Things Work in the Kingdom of Heaven.  This 
parable about kingdom living may rile us up.  God is as 
generous to the late-comers to kingdom work as to those 
who labored longer and, perhaps, harder.  Really?  It is 
true.  God is so generous, so loving, so good – with ways 
above our ways and thoughts above our thoughts (reread 
Isaiah).   

¶ What work will I do to help bring on the Kingdom of 
Heaven?   

¶ How will I pour myself into Christian living without 
grumbling?   

¶ How can I be generous to a fault like God this week?   

R.C.A. Butter Braid Fundraiser-The Reddick Commu-
nity Auxiliary (R.C.A.), a volunteer organization affiliated 
with the Reddick Firefighterôs Association, is having their 
annual Butter Braid and Cookies Fundraiser.  The R.C.A. 
is responsible for hosting a variety of community events as 
well as supporting the communityôs  volunteer firefighters.  
The selection this year is as follows:  Butter Braids - 
Cream Cheese, Strawberry Cream Cheese, Blueberry 
Cream Cheese, Apple, Cinnamon, Bavarian Cream, Cher-
ry, and Four Cheese and Herb with Marinara Sauce Cook-
ies – Triple Chocolate, Classic Chocolate Chip, Cranberry 
Oatmeal Medley, Peanut Butter Perfection, Snickerdoodle, 
and Sweet Macadamia Nut Cinnamon Rolls and Caramel 
Rolls are also available.  Cost: $15.00 (All to be deliv-
ered before the holidays!) Please see one of the follow-
ing members if you are interested in ordering: Rosemary 
Brooks, Jane Arends, Kelli Joyce, Gail Joyce or call 815-
365-4489 to place an order. Thank you for your ongoing 
support for our organization! 

Natural Disasters Collection-Next weekend, Sep-
tember 26/27th, we will be taking up a collection for 
the natural disasters relief efforts that have been expe-
rienced in the United States recently.  If you feel com-
fortable giving what you can, your contributions are 
very welcome.  Please place your donation in an enve-
lope marked ñNatural Disastersò.  Thank you to our 
parishioners who have continued to support the 
Church and her charitable efforts during the time of 
this pandemic. 

"Patience smooths away lots of difficulties." 
   — St. John Bosco  

RE Update-Our first Virtual RE session was held last 
week.  Our teachers were excited to see all of our  
students.  Our next online session will be October 
4th.  Online registration will stay open though Sep-
tember 30th.  Visit our website for more information.    

Thank you-We received a thank you note from Grundy 
Area PADS for the recent donation of Gift Cards to help 
support those less fortunate in these difficult times. Itôs not 
too late to donate $10 gift cards from the fast food restau-
rants within walking distance of the Economy Inn on Rt. 
47 in Morris.  

mailto:stlawrenceswilm@yahoo.com

